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To whom it may concern,
 
I wish to reaffirm my support for “marriage” to continue to be defined as being between one man and one

woman.
 
Although there may be other models of relationship, the biologically based model of relationship between
one man and one woman, with the possibility for natural procreation, remains the ideal standard upon which
optimum family relationships can be built. Other models can aspire to imitate this model but inevitably fall
short in at least one or more facets.
 
A man and woman united in a deep love for each other provides the necessary balance for the nurture of
children and the basis for a stable society.
 
As a society let us aim and aspire for the ideal rather than accept a lesser model as a basis for family life.
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Kim Raymond




